
Due to the current Covid-19 reality, Chariots for Hope recognizes the need to change their traditional 

method of hand-carrying packages and letters over to Kenya since they’re not able to travel for the fore-

seeable future (their next trip may not be until 2021!).  They will still deliver our gifts when they go, but in 

the interim, remember: 

Relationships with our Ogada sons and daughters are very important.                                        

They would love to hear from us; here are some options: 

Three (3) MESSAGE OPTIONS: 

 A video message. 

 An audio message.  

 An email note with up to 2 photos 

 

. 

THE DETAILS: 

Email your message to Chariots for Hope at sponsorship@chariotsforhope.org 

 - It is VERY important that your video or audio message be LESS THAN 30 SECONDS in length,                      

 otherwise it will be very difficult to download in Kenya.  

 - You are welcome to include a written email message with the video or audio file. 

 - Email subject line should include your sponsor child’s name and unique I.D. code (or, if you are not a 

 sponsor, just put Ogada Children’s home in the subject line). 

DEADLINE: Friday, July 31, 2020 

QUESTIONS or NEED ASSISTANCE: heartandhand@bbc4christ.org,  or call (610) 272—6816 (Bev Goldston) 

SEND YOUR GREETINGS TO OGADA 

mailto:sponsorship@chariotsforhope.org

